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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

EA-09-007 
EA-09-059 

Mr. Michael J. Pacilio 

REGION I 
475 ALLENDALE ROAD 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-1415 

September 27, 2010 

Senior Vice President, Exelon Generating Company, LLC 
President and Chief Nuclear Officer, Exelon Nuclear 
4300 Winfield Road 
Warrenville, IL 60555 

SUBJECT: PEACH BOTTOM RESPONSE TO CONFIRMATORY ORDER­
NRC INVESTIGATION REPORT NOS. 1-2008-023, 1-2008-004 

Dear Mr. Pacilio: 

Thank you for your letter of July 23,2010 (ML 102150454) in response to our December 1, 
2009, letter and Confirmatory Order regarding two former Peach Bottom employees who 
deliberately violated NRC requirements by reporting inaccurate information in one instance, 
and failing to inform Exelon of information required to be reported in the other. We 
acknowledge that the actions required in Section V.A of the Confirmatory Order have been 
completed. We will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future 
inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules 
of Practice," a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspections in the NRC 
Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of the NRC's 
document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web Site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html(the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

cc: Distribution via ListServ 

Sincerely, 

Paul G. Krohn, Chief 
Projects Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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